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To whom it may concern,

I write to you with great distress regarding the prospective legalization of abortion in QLD.
 My concerns are for the tiny lives, at any gestational age, that are being stripped
 prematurely from their mother's wombs. If they cannot have their voices heard through
 their first scream after being born, then I insist on making my voice heard on their behalf.

We must not join the vast majority of the western world in the opinion that these babies are
 merely a bunch of cells. I urge you to consider these beating hearts that are passed off as
 'Potential Human Beings'. Where else in nature do we classify a beating heart as anything
 other than living? Please use your position of authority to ensure that these little lives are
 given the right to be born, as you and I have been given the right to be born. I do not
 believe in not legalizing abortion women will not simply get the procedure done in others
 states or even get it performed illegally here.. but I do know in making it legal here, there
 will be blood of thousands of tiny defenseless lives on the government's hands.

We must act now. Let's focus on making adoption easier. Fertility treatments more
 affordable. Releasing more information on sexual health and making access to birth
 control easier. Let's do our best to inform young men and women on the benefits of
 adoption and reward young mums who are doing it tough with appropriate incentives to
 keep their babies.

Please don't let us become a state responsible for the murders of thousands. Let us rise
 above the matter of abortion and encourage expectant mothers to keep or adopt their
 babies.  These little babies are the future of our nation.

Talitha Daymond 
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